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Editor: Journal of Bioprocessing & Biotechniques

From: Md Enamul Hoque <enamul1973@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, October 13, 2015 3:56 PM

To: Editor: Journal of Bioprocessing & Biotechniques

Subject: Re: Editorial Board Confirmation

Attachments: CV - M. Enamul Hoque - Associate Professor.doc

Hi 
Many thanks for your valuable appreciation. I would be happy to continue with the editorial board membership in this journal.  
BTW, would appreciate if you could update my profile as below. I attached my updated CV for your reference. 
Kind Regards 
M Enamul Hoque 
--------------------------- 
Dr. Md Enamul Hoque 
PhD (NUS, Singapore); PGCHE (UoN, UK); Fellow (HEA, UK); CEng, MIMechE (UK) 
Associate Professor 
Department of Biomedical Engineering 
King Faisal University 
Al - Hofuf, Al - Ahsa 
Saudi Arabia 

 

On Mon, Oct 12, 2015 at 12:59 PM, Editor: Journal of Bioprocessing & Biotechniques 

<editor.jbpbt@omicsinc.com> wrote: 

Dear Dr. Enamul Hoque MD, 

Warm Greetings from our Journal of Bioprocessing & Biotechniques 

Hope you are doing well 

It’s a great pleasure to express our indebtedness to the eminent experts like you who are serving a prestigious role 

as an Editorial Board member for our esteemed journal. 

In order to increase the Journal visibility among the scientific community, we are hereby revising the 

Editorial Board of the Journal. So members can send their acceptance to continue as the Editorial Board 

member or else can withdraw their membership by sending a confirmation email saying that “you are not 

interested”. 

  

We will look forward to receive your response within 48 hours. 

  

Please cooperate to keep up the Journal standards. 

  

Wishing a long lasting scientific relationship for the benefit of the scientific community 
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Thank you very much for your constant support 

  

Regards, 

James Franklin 

Journal Coordinator 

Journal of Bioprocessing & Biotechniques 

 

 

 

 


